
  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING NOTICE 

Special Use Permit Applications 

Courtyards of Homestead, 2209 Homestead Road,  

 

The Town has received a Special Use Permit (SUP) application from Scott Murray Land 

Planning to redevelop a Planned Development- Housing on a 3-lot assemblage with 18.2-

acres at 2209 Homestead Road.  Two of the lots contain a single family home with 

outbuildings.  The property is located in the Residential-2 (R-2) zoning district (Project 

Number 13-100). The application includes the following: 

Construction of 6 single family homes with 2-car garages,  

New public streets; and 

A pool and clubhouse.  

The application is scheduled for an informal PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING on 

THURSDAY, April 17, 2014 at 5:15 p.m. The meeting will be held in the Planning Library 

at Town Hall, 405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.. For additional information, please call the 

Planning Department at 919-968-2728 or log onto the Town web site at 

http://gis.townofchapelhill.org/developments/report/        (Map on Back)                  

http://gis.townofchapelhill.org/developments/report/

